
PRESS RELEASE 
 
Although we do NOT accept that the Bradley Stoke Town Council (BSTC) is acting lawfully in 
respect of its demands, to protect the Club's assets we are removing our property under duress 
from the premises on Tuesday May 27th. 
 
The dispute between our bowling club and BSTC has never been just about the amount of rent 
payable for 2008; that has been agreed. It is more about securing the future of the club by 
achieving certainty in respect of future rents and to obtain full use of the facilities that we are 
entitled to. 
 
In view of the conduct of the Town Council and their disregard for the law we are not prepared to 
write a blank cheque for future years. We already pay for the maintenance of the green and we are 
prepared to pay the full cost attributable to our occupation of the premises. The Town Council is 
not prepared to make a fair assessment of those costs and erroneously claims that we are the 
most subsidised user of the facility. 
 
The Town Council has returned two cheques for payment of rent because they were not prepared 
to allow us to continue bowling pending settlement. They have refused any form of mediation or 
arbitration despite this being offered at no cost, although we have readiy agreed. 
 
This week our solicitors will be serving notice on BSTC of our legal action to ensure our future at 
Bailey's Court in order that we may regain access to the green and continue as a bowling club. 
 
ENDS 


